

the President tcott Building ssee, Florida 32306-1037 44-1085

May 10, 1991

Dr. Steven F. Bellenot 10529 Jimenez Lakeview Terrace, California 91342

Dear Professor Bellenot:

Enclosed you will find a U.S. Treasury Check and a NASA Certificate of Recognition. These came to me at the end of April with a note asking me to present them to you. When we attempted to arrange a small presentation ceremony we discovered that you were working in California for the summer so I am sending them to you by mail.

You have my warmest congratulations for your contributions to NASA and for their recognition of your work. I hope your summer in California is productive and enjoyable.

Sincerely,

Bernie Sliger
Bernard F. Sliger

President

BFS:cb